
 

Newsletter Issue 9 January 2020 

St Laurence Church Infant School 

Thursday 30th January 
Year 2  SATs Meeting       6.30pm 
 
Friday 31st January 
Year 2  SATs Meeting       2.15 pm 
Year 1 disco        6pm - 7pm  
 
Tuesday 4th February 
PTA Meeting                   7pm 
 
Thursday 6th February 
Year 1 Phonics Meeting      6.30pm 
 
Friday 7th February 
Year 1 Phonics Meeting      2.15 pm 
 
Friday 14th February 
PTA Non-uniform Day 
 
Monday 17th to Friday 21st February 
Half term holiday 
 
27th February—3rd March 
Book Fair  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Happy New Year.   

Thank you for all your generosity over the Christmas period. We hope you all had a 
wonderful Christmas—although it probably seems like a distant memory now!  May 

2020 bring you much happiness. 

Up coming dates 

Wednesday 4th March 
PTA Meeting                   7pm 
 
Thursday 27th February  
Parents’ Evening         4.30pm – 7pm 
 
Monday 2nd March 
Parents’ Evening              3.30pm – 6pm 
 
W/c  9th March 
Science and Technology Week 
 
Thursday 2nd April  
Easter Service at St Laurence Church 
Parents/carers are most welcome to walk with 
us to St Laurence Church and join us for the 
service. 
 
Friday 3rd April 
Break up for Easter holidays 
 
Monday 20th April 
Back to school 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As you can see above there are meetings later in the term to tell Year 
2 parents and carers about the end of Key Stage 1 SATs and Year 1 

parents and carers about the Phonics Screening Check. 
 



Parents’ Evenings 
Our Parents’ Evenings this term will be on 
Thursday 27th February 3.30pm – 6pm 

Monday 2nd March 4.30pm—7pm 
Parents are invited to make an appointment by signing the sheets, which will be displayed 

on classroom doors or in the front reception area from Monday 10th February,  
or sending a message to the class teacher.   

Due to the building work happening to the Rainbow Room the After School Club will 
be moving to the Hall, therefore the Parents’ Evenings this term will take place in 
classrooms.  The teachers will all be in either RR, 1R or 2B depending on the year 
group and the children’s work will be out in the two other year group classrooms. 

   
DUE TO SPACE RESTRICTIONS IT IS IMPORTANT YOU ONLY BRING INFANT 

CHILDREN TO THESE MEETINGS. 
 
 

EXTREME WEATHER 
           DON’T FORGET TO LOOK OUT FOR TEXT  

MESSAGES, FACEBOOK ALERTS AND MESSAGES ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE 
 

Please make sure we have an up-to-date mobile number for you. 
 

In the rare event of EXTREME WEATHER CONDITIONS (eg heavy snowfall) across the whole 
of  

the City, the Local Authority may take a central decision to close all schools. 
 

Any such decision affecting all schools will be made by 6.45 am at the latest.  This will then  
be announced through Heart FM, Radio WM and Free Radio, and will also be put on the City 

Council  
disruption web site and on Twitter. 

 
There may be circumstances affecting individual schools eg local conditions, burst pipes or heating  

failure.  The decision to close the school in these circumstances lies with the Headteacher in 
consultation with the Chair of Governors.  The radio stations listed above will be informed. 

 

Please ensure your child’s clothing has their name in it.  Check that the labels 
have not come off or the writing become so faded it cannot be read.   Every 
term we have dozens of unnamed jumpers and cardigans in lost property. 

The deadline for applications for Reception Class (Midnight 15 January 2019) is fast  
approaching. 
The Local Authority has asked us to remind families of children with siblings and families 
who complete the school’s supplementary application form to remember to apply online on the 
Council website.     


